
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 5/16/2013 4:40:05 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Foster City 

Yep! 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 4:39 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Foster City 

I don't even know where FC is, but perhaps this is related to your previous inquiry? 

From: I Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 4:05 PM 
To: Gas Ops Support; Gas Ops Data Requests 
Cc: Gas Ops S&P Renulatorv Compliance:!Redacted • (Law); Doll, Laura; I Redacted 
Subject: CPUC Request 

For logging as complete: 

Received a phone call from Sunil Shori requesting urgent information regarding a 
PG&E pipe project taking place in Foster City, it sounded like he was responding to a 
request for information either internally or externally. 

With excellent help and quick response from 
following to Sunil: 

Redacted and Redacted provided the 
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mailto:LRDD@pge.com


An Aldyl-A replacement project began in Foster City this week replacing approximately 
6,000 feet of pipe. Three more replacement projects are scheduled in Foster City, two 
in 2013 of 5,600 feet and 3,000 feet with one more project of approximately 5,100 feet 
in 2014 which will replace all the Aldyl-A in Foster City. 

Sunil also asked about the risk ranking for this pipe, but I indicated I didn't have that 
information readily available. 

Thanks, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Compliance 
PG&E - Gas Standards and Policies 
375 N. Wiget Ln„ Wa 
Redacted 

nut Creek, CA 

PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/ 
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